
 

 

 

 

 

 

Halwill Primary School 
Newsletter No.2 

Autumn Term. 21st September 2022  
01409 221476 

admin@halwill.devon.sch.uk 

Dear Parents, 

The children have settled back into a shorter week following the unexpected Bank Holiday. The children’s rainbow tributes to 

Her Majesty helped them to think about her passing in a positive way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Friends Meeting 
 
There will be a meeting at school on Thursday 29th September at 3:00 pm. All are welcome to attend. 
 

Pakistan Flood Appeal 

Thank you to all those that donated to the Pakistan Flood Appeal.  We manage to raise £75.70. 

Cross Country  
 
Year 3, 4, 5, and 6 will be going to Holsworthy College for the Cross Country event on Monday 26th September. You will have 
already received a letter about this. 
 
 

Aim High; Be Resilient; Take Care of Each Other  



Safeguarding at Halwill 
 

The Safeguarding Team 

 
Designated Safeguarding Lead:       Attendance Officer:  
Mrs R Alford         Miss S Revers 
           Safeguarding Governor: 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead:       Mrs G Marshall             
Mrs A Rothery 
Miss J Miners 
Mrs R Cawsey—SENDCo 
 

 

 

Have a conversation 

It is really important to chat with your children on an ongoing basis about staying 
safe online. Not sure where to begin? These conversation starter suggestions can help. 
Ask your children to tell you about the sites they like to visit and what they enjoy doing 

online. 

What games do you and your friends like to play online? Can you show me the websites 
you visit the most? Shall we play your favourite game online together? 
Ask them about how they stay safe online. 

What tips do they have for you, and where did they learn them? What is OK and not OK to 
share? 
Ask them if they know where to go for help. 

Where can they go to find the safety advice, privacy settings and how to report or block on 
the services they use? 
Think about how you each use the internet. 

What more could you do to use the internet together? Are there activities that you could 
enjoy as a family? 
 

 

Tuesday 

  

Club: Performing Arts Club 

Teacher: Jess Bailey 

Year 1&2 

  

Starts on 13th Sept 

Runs for 5 weeks 

£1 per session 

Tuesday 
Club: Hockey 

Teacher: Arena 

KS2 

Max: 20 

  

Starts on 20th Sept 

Runs for 5 weeks 

£1 per session 

Thursday 
Club: Tag Rugby 

Teacher: Scott Hayler 

KS2 

Max: 20 

Starts on 15th Sept 

Runs for 6 weeks 

£1 per session 



Please remember to order your School lunches via  
schoolmoney by Friday of  each week.   

This helps us cater correctly.   Thank you  

Dates for your diary:  

 

 

September 

26h    KS2 Cross Country Trip to Holsworthy College 

29th    Friends of Halwill Meeting 3pm 

October 

24th    October half term begins 

31st-1st Nov  Inset days 

November 

2nd    Pupils return to school 

 

 





     Transitions Project 
Community Wellbeing Event 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For more information please contact Billie Burnett of West Devon CVS 

07704 155984                            Email: volunteering@westdevoncvs.org.uk 

Tuesday September 27th 10am-1pm 

Holsworthy Memorial Hall EX22 6DJ 

Free food and drink 

Join us!   Meet local services.    Find something for you.  
Get advice and support. 

Fancy doing  something new or want to share your views? 
Celebrate the community that is Holsworthy and District! 

Something for 

everyone 

 

Help and information 

Get 
healthy 

 

Help with 

money and 

debts 

Learn 

something 

new 

Community 

safety 

Energy 

saving 

tips 

What’s 

happening 

in 

Holsworthy? 

Have 

your say! 


